
 

 

April 1, 2013 
 
Representative Paul Seaton 
Special Committee on Fisheries 
State Capitol, Room 102 
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 
Representative.Paul.Seaton@akleg.gov 
 
 
Dear Chairman Seaton and Committee Members: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Cordova District Fishermen United Board of Directors, and our 
membership to offer support Tom Kluberton and Vince Webster for reappointment to the 
Alaska Board of Fisheries this year. 
 
Cordova District Fishermen United represents over 300 commercial fishermen and their 
families in the Prince William Sound & Copper River Region and has a long history of 
constructive participation in the Board of Fisheries process. 
 
CDFU believes both Mr. Kluberton and Mr. Webster have demonstrated their commitment to 
Alaska’s fisheries resources and each exhibit the ability to make fair, unbiased decisions 
through effective deliberation and thoughtful consideration of the many statewide fisheries 
issues presented during their service on the Alaska Board of Fisheries.  
 
Tom Kluberton and Vince Webster are both well-rounded candidates that will prove best fit 
for continued service on the Alaska Board of Fisheries.  Thank you for the opportunity to 
comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Alexis Cooper 
Executive Director 
 
 


